SUMMARY MINUTES TOWN OF MONTVERDE TOWN COUNCIL BUDGET WORKSHOP

June 22, 2017

The Town of Montverde met for a Council Budget Workshop on Thursday, June 22, 2017 at 6:30 pm in the Mayor's Office at Town Hall.

Council Members Present: President, Jim Peacock Vice President, Jim Ley Billy Bates Absent Judy Smith

Staff Present:
Joe Wynkoop, Mayor
Graham Wells, Town Clerk, Treasurer
Terry Burden, Public Works Director
Kevin Rausch, Fire Chief

Mayor Wynkoop called the meeting to order at 6:30pm and led the Pledge of Allegiance.

Roll call was performed, and it was determined that a quorum was present.

Mayor Wynkoop opened the meeting and went through the expected revenue for the 2017-2018 proposed budget line by line and then through the expenditure by department highlighting any specific items that had been added. There were four items that were noted for further discussion.

- The rollback millage rate for 2017-2018
- Taking on an additional deputy or using more off duty patrols
- Obtaining a quotation to build a pavilion at Truskett Park
- Application of a grant for playground equipment

Being no further discussion a motion to adjourn was requested.

A motion to adjourn was made by Councilman Ley; Seconded by Councilman Peacock. With all in favor the meeting adjourned at 8:12 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Joe Wynkoop, Mayor

Jim Peacock, Council President

ATTEST:

Graham Wells, Town Clerk

OFFICE STATES